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(The Order for Private and Public Bis was catted under Standing Order 15)
(Priva te Bis)

The following Bis were severally read the second time, on division, and
referred to the Standing Committee on Miscellaneous Private Bis (together
with the evidence, etc., taken before the Standing Conimittee of the Senate on
Divorce, on the petitions on which the said Bis were founded), viz:

Bill No. 155 (Letter B-5 of the Senate), intituled: "An Act for the relief
of Marjorie Winnifrcdý Bearman Smeall."

Bill No. 156 (Letter C-5 of the Senate), intituled: "An Act for the relief
of Mary Winifred Joyce Dick Dunford."

Bill No. 157 (Letter D-5 of the Senate), intituled: "An Act for the relief
of Eileen Ardis Locke Thompson."

Bill No. 158 (Letter E-5 of the Senate) , intituled: "An Act for the relief
of Margaret Hamilton Wilson Bergeron."

Bill No. 159 (Letter F-5 of the Senate), intituled: "An Act for the relief
of Norma Marzitelli Rudzik."

Bill No. 160 (Letter G-S of the Senate), intituled: "An Act for the relief
of Eileen Millar De Levi."

Bill No. 161 (Letter H-S of the Senate), intituled: "An Act for the re]ief
of Hilda Constance Caroline Mosley Dwyer."

Bill No. 162 (Letter 1-S of the Senate), intituhed: "An Act for the relief
of Louis Marcel .Frigon."

Bill No. 163 (Letter J-S of the Senate), intituled: "An Act for the relief
of Florence Nancy Maria Haworth Stewart."

Bill No. 164 (Letter K-S of the Senate), intituled: "An Act for the relief
of John Bernth Jones, otherwise known as John Berth Joncs."

Bill No. 165 (Letter L-5 of the Senate), intituled: "An Act for the relief
of Patricia Violet iPuttock Bromby."

Bill No. 166 (Letter M-S of the Senate), intituled: "An Act for the relief
of Dorothy Hawkins Myers."

Bill No. 167 (Letter N-5 of the Senate), intituled: "An Act for the relief
of Evelyn Deltoif Moore."

Bill No. 168 (Letter 0-S of the Senate), intituhcd: "An Act for the relief
of Eveline Hache Groulx."

Bill No. 169 (Letter P-S of the Senate), intituled: "An Act for the relief
of Annie Lucy Hurteau."

Bill No. 170 (Letter Q-S of the Senate), intituled: "An Act for the relief
of Evelyn Alice Lancaster Chenoweth."

Bill No. 182 (Letter X-5 of the Senate), intituled: "An Act for the relief
of Robert Lussier.»

Bill No. 183 (Letter Y-S of the Senate), intituled: "An Act for the relief
of Robert Rosaire Loiselle."

Bill No. 184 (Letter Z-S of the Senate), intituled: "An Act for the relief
of Marjorie Evelyn MacPherson Puley."

Bill No. 185 (Letter A-6 of the Senate), intituled: "An Act for the relief
of Sarah Rafferty Jackson."

Bill No. 186 (Letter B-6 of the Senate), intituled: "An Act for the relief
of Ida Berman Zatz.">

Bill No. 187 (Letter C-6 of the Senate), intituled: "An Act for the relief
of Patricia Ellen Burt Williams."

Bill No. 188 (Letter D-6 of the Senate), intituled: "An Act for the relief
of Charles Alfred Michel Kelly."
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